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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

Monday, 9th January 2006
Motion No. 2
 
Motion :  Councillor Catriona Jones
That this Council calls for a report on the discussions to date with the Department of Education in relation to funding the management and maintenance of the School/Community dual use halls, currently being constructed under the Schools Building Programme.
Report: 

The Council has had discussions with the Department of Education and Science officials regarding the possible use by the wider communities of the new Sports Halls in Schools and Colleges in the County. Currently there are four such halls which have been completed. The most recent meeting took place on the 2nd December 2005.

The Council has expressed its willingness in principle to the Department to consider a possible role in the management structure of these halls provided the halls are available for general community use after school hours. 

Further discussions will continue with the Department and members will be kept updated on this issue.

